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Memorial Photos Flowers EditShare

Tamson Fitts Garrison Gandy

Learn about sponsoring this memorial...

Birth: May 8, 1772
Cumberland County
New Jersey, USA

Death: 1809
Brookfield
Trumbull County
Ohio, USA

The following taken from "The Brookfield That
Was"

'In addition to the cemeteries at Brookfield
Center and Paynes Corners, it was said that
there was still another cemetery in the
township. This is not so. Apparently those
believing that there was still another burial
area must have reference to the plot of
ground on the land in the northwest vicinity of
Slope Road known in the 1860's as Whiteacre
Woods. This portion of land was under the
control of the Masie Coal Company who
obtained it from Hermann Whiteacre. No one
knows the exact events that led to the burial
of the wife of Henry Gandy in this area but
Henry was the elected appraiser of the
township in its first election and he was on
the board concerning the cemetery that was
already established at the center. There are
several other burials in Whiteacre Woods but
no record has ever been kept and no
permanent markers were used on the graves.
With the passing of time the exact spot has
completely vanished.'

The following taken from "History of Trumbull
County, Ohio - Brookfield Township"
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In Part: 'The first death in the township of
which there is any record, was that of Mrs.
Henry Gandy. The body was interred in the
woods, a short distance south of the present
Whiteare coal bank.' 
 
Family links: 
 Spouse:
  Henry Harris Gandy (1768 - 1849)

 
 Children:
  Abijah Gandy (1791 - 1857)*
  Phebe Gandy Galland (1797 - 1864)*
  Matilda "Martha" Gandy Cary (1800 - 1853)*
  George Washington Gandy (1804 - 1860)*
  Ruth Sheppard Gandy Harris (1807 - 1823)*
  Tamson Gandy Dominy (1809 - 1884)*
 
*Calculated relationship

 
Burial:
Brookfield Cemetery 
Brookfield
Trumbull County
Ohio, USA
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